
Eastern Plains Transmission Project

We want to hear from you!
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Western Area Power Administration will share 
information, answer questions and accept comments 
on primary alternative routes and other alternative 

routes to build a high-voltage transmission line between Big 
Sandy Substation (near Limon, Colo.) and Midway Substation 
(near Fountain, Colo.)

The proposed transmission line would be part of the 
Eastern Plains Transmission Project. The project would help 
Western and Tri-State serve their customers while enhancing 
reliability of the power delivery system in the region, relieving 
existing constraints, providing opportunities for additional 
interconnections for other parties, and maximizing use of 
transmission corridors. 

Comments on the scope of the 
Eastern Plains Transmission Project 
Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) 
are also welcome.

The informal, open-house meeting 
will provide you an opportunity to see 
how comments have been incorporated 
into the primary alternative routes 
and into other alternative routes to be 
evaluated in the EIS. It will also provide 
you an opportunity to review and 
comment on all the routes. In addition, 
you can continue to provide comments 
on other issues and concerns related to 
the EIS.

Public 
open-house 

meeting
•  June 20, 2007
•  5 to 8 p.m.
•  Miami-Yoder School
    420 South Rush Road
    Rush, Colo.

Visit the project Web site online at
http://www.wapa.gov/transmission/eptp.htm

We want your comments
Submit them at the meeting; use the comment form on the EPTP Web site or send them to:

	 Jim Hartman, Environmental Manager
	 Western Area Power Administration
	 Rocky Mountain Region
	 P.O. Box 3700, Loveland, CO 80539;
	 Fax 970-461-7213; or 
	 e-mail eptp@wapa.gov

Comments received by July 5, 2007, will be considered in the Draft EIS.

The meeting location is wheelchair accessible. Please contact Western by phone at 888-826-4710 or e-mail 
eptp@wapa.gov if you need other accommodations to attend the meeting.


